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I truly feel for the people leaving on the streets and it should not to be an option.  We 

need more low income housing, more access to behavioral health and  funding.  But, 

many living on the streets need to take some responsibility for their care.  I don’t 

believe this bill is the way to go.  It’s getting more unsafe for the average Oregonian 

to be out and about the city at anytime of the day or night.  Vote no on this bill. 

Thank you  


